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NMDOT hiring temporary workers in Southeast New Mexico 
 

ROSWELL – The health crisis brought on by COVID-19 has resulted in the loss of 
many jobs. The New Mexico Department of Transportation wants to provide financial 
stability and an opportunity for leadership during this difficult time.   
 
NMDOT is still fully operational with a handful of employees working from home. 
Maintenance and construction projects and associated support functions continue to 
move forward.  As such, there is a select group of essential workers still needed to keep 
our roads safe, clean, and clear. 
 
There are currently temporary positions available in Hobbs and Carlsbad.  The 
department is looking for highly motivated workers to maintain highways in the 
southeast corner of the state.  
 
To apply for a job with NMDOT District Two, please contact Sabrina Sanders, Human 
Resources Training and Labor Specialist at Sabrina.sanders@state.nm.us  or (575) 626-
6979.  You can also visit the New Mexico State Personnel website at spo.state.nm.us to 
review job opportunities with the Department.  
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